
Hello VIP's
As you may know, all spas, hair and nail salons in the state of North Carolina will be closed as of Wednesday 3/25 at 5pm, per Governor Cooper.  As of right now, we have been told that we will be shut down for at least 30 days. We will be cancelling all appointments that are scheduled from 3/26-4/24.  If your appointment is currently within those dates, please schedule a new appointment  for 4/25 and later.  This can be done as of 4/1.   We will be expanding hours when we reopen in order to service everyone.  Please refrain from texting your specific Esthetician for scheduling, it will be hard for us to keep up with all the scheduling this way. Please be sure to wait until 4/1 to start scheduling, we will be changing our salon software while we are closed. If you already have an appointment scheduled after 4/25, you do not need to do anything.

We do have a few openings left 3/25.  Unfortunately, our brazilian spots are all filled.  Below you will find the type of appointments we are able to service.  Please reply to this email to schedule. 

Eyebrow wax and tint $15
Lash lift and tint $40
Individual cluster lashes $25

We appreciate your business and look forward to servicing you on the other side of this pandemic.  Please continue to wash your hands and practice social distancing!
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